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School uniform is an important part of school tradition in Britain and brings unity to a school and allows 
children to focus on their learning. Pupils are expected to arrive at school in appropriate uniform and to 
maintain this throughout the day. All items of clothing should be labelled with a permanent label. Our 
uniform is provided by Boarder embroideries: https://www.border-embroideries.co.uk/schools/abberley-
primary-school.html Items in the same colour without a school logo are acceptable for all items and can be 
purchased from many retailers. 
 
Boy’s uniform 

 A white polo t-shirt or shirt 

 Grey or black shorts or trousers 

 A school sweatshirt or similar blue V-neck jumper 

 Black shoes 

 Black, grey or white socks 
 

  
 
Girl’s uniform 

 A white polo t-shirt or shirt 

 Grey or black skirt, trousers, pinafore or shorts  

 A school sweatshirt or cardigan 

 Black shoes 

 Black, grey or white socks or grey/black tights 

 From Easter until October half-term girls may wear a blue checked summer dress 
 

 

https://www.border-embroideries.co.uk/schools/abberley-primary-school.html
https://www.border-embroideries.co.uk/schools/abberley-primary-school.html


 
PE Kit 

 A pale blue school PE t-shirt or pale blue t-shirt 

 Plain black or navy blue shorts or jogging bottoms 

 Black school PE hoodie or plain black hoodie 

 Trainers 

 White socks 

 A small strung kit bag 

  
 
Coats 
School coats are available. However, a suitably warm coat of parent’s choice or the school coat should be 
worn to school in the autumn and spring terms and on cooler or rainy days in the summer term. Children 
will go out to play in inclement weather and are required to have coats in school, especially throughout the 
autumn and spring terms. Coats should not be worn in class or around school. 
 

 
 
Shoes 
Black shoes should be worn to school. It is expected that these will be of a smart appearance. Laced, velcro 
and buckle straps are all suitable.  
 

 
 
Book bags 
Children should bring their book bag to school each day and take it home each evening to allow teachers 
and support staff to change reading books and communicate through pupil diaries. Children in the junior 
school may choose to keep their book in their back-pack instead. Children in reception, year 1 and year 2 
should use a book bag. 



 
 
Earrings 
Children who have had their ears pierced can wear a small stud earring or pair of earrings to school. These 
must be removed for PE. 
 
Make-up 
Children should not wear make-up to school or apply make-up in school. 
 
Back packs and lunchboxes 
Storage space in school is limited. Therefore a small lunch box or back pack should be used to store pupil’s 
lunch for those who bring a packed lunch to school.  
 
Non-compliance 
If your child does not have appropriate uniform due to extenuating circumstances, please inform the class 
teacher of the reason. Parents whose children attend school without appropriate uniform and with no 
notification from parents, will receive communication from the head teacher.  
 
Pre-owned uniform 
In the office there is a supply of pre-owned uniform. 
School coat £3 
Sweatshirts and cardigans £1 
PE t-shirts £1 
Hoodies £1 
All else 50p 
 
 


